
 
 
July 10, 2019 
 
Eighth Judicial District Court 
Department 28 
200 Lewis Avenue 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 
 
To The Honorable District Judge Ronald J. Israel: 
 

I would like to extend my most sincerest thanks to you for allowing us to 

send a camera to your courtroom to for the July 10, 2019 hearing scheduled at 

9:00 a.m. in the matter of The State of Nevada v. Michael McDonald.  

Sincerely, 

 
Alexander M. Falconi 
Our Nevada Judges 
Administrator 


